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     In connection with the opening of flights on the Tashkent-Mumbai-Tashkent route
from the summer schedule of 2024, a road show was held on February 28, 2024 at
the Radisson Mumbai Hotel.



About 100 Indian tour operators and 2 tour operators from Uzbekistan took part in
the event.

 The Ambassador of Uzbekistan to India Sardor Rustambaev, the Ambassador's
Advisor for the Development of Tourism and Culture Soliev Ikboljon also, Ajay Arya,
BSP consolidator Arya Enterprises and a representative of Uzbekistan Airways JSC in
Delhi spoke at the road show.



A raffle was held for 2 airline tickets on the route Mumbai - Tashkent - Mumbai from
Road Show participants.







 

 


